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Dear all, 
 
The strange conditions of this time in which we live give hope that we will all think 
how far we have gone in things that do not essentially make life. And of course, 
bring us back to the true values of civilization. 

Although the future of large conferences is still questionable, I am pleased to 
inform you that the Montenegrin Committee CIGRE - CG KO CIGRE, will make 
maximum effort to hold its 7th Session, from 28 to 30 September 2021 in Bečići, 
one of the most beautiful and most visited tourist centers in Montenegro. 

In accordance with the tradition of previous sessions, it is expected that more than 
200 professionals and business people from Montenegro and neighboring 
countries will participate in the 7th Session of CG KO CIGRE. Our goal is to 
strengthen and develop the exchange of knowledge and information among experts 
from the countries of the region on the issue of production and transmission of 
electricity and give our full contribution to solving of related issues. 

As the Montenegrin Committee CIGRE is a member of the Regional Conference of 
Central and Southeast European Countries - SEERC, representatives of member 
countries will also be our guests. 

The latest technical knowledge and experience in the field of production, 
transmission and consumption of electricity, telecommunications equipment and 
information systems, will be introduced to the professional public through working 
sessions of 15 study committees. Breaks of working sessions will be followed by 
business presentations and exhibitions of the most renowned equipment 
manufacturers, with a presentation of the latest technical achievements and 
services. 

The message of this Session will be contained in the conclusions of the round table 
"Hydroelectric Power Plants - Yes or No", viewed through the prism of the future of 
electricity sector in Montenegro. We want to show the readiness of our experts to 
respond to the challenges the electricity sector is currently facing to. 

Regardless of the circumstances, the issues CG KO CIGRE deals with do not lose 
their significance. On the contrary, the readiness of the community to respond to all 
challenges is tested, especially in difficult times. In this situation, no one is alone. 
We all depend on each other, we all think of each other and we are there for each 
other. We are one, we have a common goal, and the idea around which we gather is 
noble, very important and must last. 

Until a new meeting. 

 
Best regards, 

Chairman of CG KO CIGRE 

 
Predrag Mijajlović 
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